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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this email finds you well. At John Leggott College, we believe that working together
is the best way to ensure young people achieve their hopes, dreams and aspirations. We
would like to take this opportunity to share with you our knowledge and guidance to help
you support your young person in their educational journey.

On Saturday 11th November, we are hosting our second Open Event of the academic year,
with sessions to provide parents with relevant information and resources to ensure you
feel confident and comfortable helping your young person over the coming months in
the run up to GCSE’s and beyond.

We know there is a challenging journey ahead for many Y11 students, but we hope to
provide you with some of the key ways you can support your child to reach their full
potential.

Our Open Event will also give you access to our entire campus, allowing you to discover
our facilities and learn more about the comprehensive range of courses available. As an
Open Access college, we believe there should be no barrier between a student and their
learning, with suitable pathways for all students - even if they may not initially meet the
grades required for a full A Level Programme..

Join us on Saturday 11th November, anytime from 10:00am, ending at 1:00pm. You can
book your free tickets here.

Thank you for considering John Leggott College as a valuable part of your child's
educational journey.

We look forward to welcoming you on 11th November and to the exciting journey ahead. If
you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me via email -
info@leggott.ac.uk.

Sincerely,

Samantha McGowan
John Leggott College
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